
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230539. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

 
Under the Freedom of Information Act of 2000, please can you provide me with the 
following information: 

 
Can I please request the following information under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 

 
1) The total amount that the trust has spent on the Good Governance 
Institute’s services since 2015. 
The Trust has spent £18,613 on the Good Governance Institute’s services since 
2015. 

 
2) A breakdown of the specific work that the Good Governance Institute has 
completed for the trust (e.g. well-led reviews). 
The Good Governance Institute provided the facilitation of board development days 
for the Trust. 

 
3) The basis on which the trust chose the Good Governance Institute as an 
external facilitator for such reviews, should this be applicable. 
GGI were chosen to facilitate a development session with the Board based on the 
assessment of their Proposal. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 



If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Tru 



 


